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Next meeting on 23nd October 2018 
 
The agenda on Tuesday is: 
 

• Report on Essex Park Drive lease approval and execution 

• Report on Sydney Parteger Reserve 

• Planning for 3 days a week at Essex Park Drive 

 
Activities will be: 
 

• Chess, jigsaws, cards and other games available after the reports. 

 

Last week’s meeting 
 
Library guide, things to do, working with children checks, plants, cut out figurines, members to do the 
work, on 10th January 4 sessions with 6 -8 children per group. 
 
Verbal reports on the visit to the Dingley Men’s Shed by John Thornton and Brian Ashwood a written 
report will be presented to the club. 
 
The scoreboards now available are for cricket, we are selling them at $15o each. 
 
Working with children card, and the need for them was discussed. This will be detailed next week. 
 
The Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills Caulfield Cup Calcutta meeting is on Thursday and the EHMS 
will have a table of 11. This is in addition to other members attending as Rotarians.  
 
On Thursday members will meet at Ivan’s workshop to begin the library project cutting out animal 
shapes amongst other things. See the pictures below: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Changes at Essex Park Drive Community Centre 
 
 

 
Our new workbench is delivered thank to 
Rudi for this marvelous donation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New switchboard installed by council with the fan 
switches outside of the board. 
 
The safety switch must be inside. 
 
How do we reset it? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hole in the wall discovered 

            
 
 

Covers for cables on the floor.                    
 
 
 



 
 
 

Calcutta Results 

 

 
1st No 1 Best Solution Table 3  

2nd No 13 Homesman Table 2 

3rd No 2 The Cliffsofmoher Table 2 

Last No 18 Jon Snow Mark Hopgood 

 

 



 
Lease and Licence at Essex Park 
 
An original of the lease and licence, signed by council and the EHMS has now been delivered to us. 
We have received correspondence from council re work to be done by them and the committee formed 
to project manage the transition to 3-day operation met last week to begin the process. Members of 
the committee are John Thornton, Graeme Seymour, Howard De Zylva, Rudi Oost, Paul Morris and 
Trevor Ratcliffe. All members are invited to submit ideas. 
 
 
 
Endeavour Hills Library 
 
We have a project with the Endeavour Hills Library, demonstrating various tasks. 
A plan needs to be submitted to the library by 5th October, Stan and Ivan will prepare the plan for 
submission by President Trevor. The actions required for the plan will be undertaken by Stan, Ivan, 
Tony and Rudi. Other members may be asked to contribute. 
 

• Cut out MDF butterflies and UFO’s or colouring by children 

• Simple bike repairs 

• Scale modelling - Vin 

• Simple house repairs blocked sink fix tap washer  
 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to Ivan 

for the use of his 

workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Cricket Scoreboards 

These are manual and don't rely on batteries or electronics. 

Please use any contacts that you might have to assist with their sale. They are unused and in their 

original boxes.  A sample is available. 

Part of the sale will go towards our building fund and could be a significant fund raiser for us. 

 

Forthcoming Events 

• Dinner Dance 24th November 2018 at the Dandenong Club 

 

 

Community Grants – City of Casey 

 

Trevor has submitted our application for a community grant in the latest round of grants from the 

City of Casey. 

 

We will keep pushing for the Sydney 

Parteger Reserve as our permanent 

site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EHMS Committees 

 
 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
           



 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:    
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan   
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett    
Doug Rowley   Andras Jakab    
Peter Ramsbotham  Tony Phillips         
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie 
Howard DeZylva 
 
 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper - EHD Star Journal – 22nd  October 2018 

 
  
Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 

         
$42135.04

$100,000

Building Fund

 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829

